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                                                                          6:30 PM     
     Scheel’s Sporting Goods Training Room                   

 
Minutes 

 

 

Attendance: 
16 in attendance     
 
Presided by Bodie Monroe, President   

1) Announcements 

• Banquet Feb 25 – will have minnow races! 

• Project at Mustang Ranch – Sep 30 joined with Patagonia and TRFF and planted choke 
cherries and fished 

2) Presentations – Grant  Applications 

• Galena High School – Trout in the classroom for anatomy, biology, and AP 
environmental science students – need chiller at ~$700 – promotes education and 
informed students 

• Matt Maples – NDOW – Catnip Creek and Reservoir – LCT population  

• Dave Lass – first ever CA/NV TU youth fishing camp – Sagehen Creek Field Station site 
– joint project with TU and CA School of Fly Fishing (Ralph & Lisa Cutter) – 3 days/2 
nights  (June 15-17, 2012) 

 

Submitted: 
Julie Meyer 
Secretary, Sagebrush Chapter 
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